Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 25 September 2015 12:43

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: Application reference: 2015/3961/L - 35 Percy Street

From: Joaquin Dabezies [mailto:Joaguin@cooleyarchitects.com]
Sent: 24 September 2015 15:54

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: RE: Application reference: 2015/3961/L - 35 Percy Street

Dear Matthias,

We have reviewed the comments on your email and we can confirm that our proposal would not require an
structural intervention. The roof structure is supported by the wall that separates the bedroom and the new
proposed open plan living area.

Kind regards,

Joaquin Dabezies
Associate

m: 079 615 64 621

dd: 020 3176 4482
Cooley | Architects
www.cooleyarchitects.com




